
 

 

 
 
 
 

28 May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Reporting COVID-19 during half term 
 
Please could all parents inform the school if your child has had a COVID test and 
the results of the test (even if it is a negative result) up until Tuesday 1st June 
2021. 
 
Parents must inform the school via the admin email address (admin@hayes-
pri.bromley.sch.uk). This will be monitored at noon daily until Tuesday 1st June 
2021. 
 
After this date, we will not be monitoring the admin inbox, however, please still 
let us know about any test results that may affect your children’s return to school 
after half term. 
 
I would like to thank you for your ongoing support, especially as we operate 
within this Covid-19 pandemic period for the foreseeable future. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Vitarana 
Headteacher 


